
 
 

 

AGENDA ITEM: 5 
 

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY BOARD 
 

1 June 2010 
 

FEEDBACK FROM EXECUTIVE – 27 April 2010 
 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 

PURPOSE OF REPORT   

 

1. To receive the decisions of the Executive on the Overview and Scrutiny Board’s final 
report on Substance Misuse Education and the final report from the Tees Valley Health 
Scrutiny Joint Committee on Cancer Screening Services Across the Tees Valley.  

 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
2. The Board will be aware that as part of the scrutiny processes, the Executive at its 

meeting on 27 April 2010 considered the findings of the Children and Learning 
Scrutiny Panel’s final report on Substance Misuse Education and the Tees Valley 
Health Scrutiny Joint Committee on Cancer Screening Services Across the Tees 
Valley. 

 
This report represents the formal notification to the Board of the Executive’s 
decisions in respect of the reports. 

 
3. In addition to the reports, the Executive also considered the Service Response in 

relation to the Children and Learning Scrutiny Panel’s final report on Substance 
Misuse Education (Appendix A) which had also been considered by Corporate 
Management Team (CMT).  CMT agreed to support the Service Response and 
note the report from the Tees Valley Health Scrutiny Joint Committee on Cancer 
Screening Services Across the Tees Valley. 

 
4. Councillor J Ismail, Chair of the Children and Learning Scrutiny Panel and 

Councillor E Dryden, Middlesbrough Member of the Tees Valley Health Scrutiny 
Joint Committee presented the final reports to the Executive. 

 
5. In considering the item, the Executive supported the Service Response in relation 

to the Children and Family Learning Final Report on Substance Misuse Education 
and noted the report from the Tees Valley Health Scrutiny Joint Committee. 



  

 
 

 
It was agreed by the Executive that the proposals made by NHS Tees to the 
Panel’s recommendations would be considered before a formal detailed response 
from NHS Tees is submitted.   
A meeting has been set up between Councillor Brenda Thompson, Executive 
Member for Public Health and Sport and Madeleine Johnson, Acting Public Health 
Specialist – Immunisation and Screening, NHS Tees to discuss this further. 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
6. That the decisions of the Executive be noted. 
 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
7. Minutes of the Executive held on 27 April 2010. 
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